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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     5th January          I W D STUFFING DAY
         21st January         DINNER MEETING

         7th March             I W D 

         19th April             WOMEN’S HEALTH  DAY

         18th May               JAZZ in the WINERY
           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   21st January 2008
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 20th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY BABY

DIANNE  
                                                                    THOUGHT OF THE MONTH  
Happiness is a butterfly which, when pursued, is always beyond our grasp, but which, if you sit quietly, may alight upon you.
Nathaniel Hawthorn, 1804 - 1864
HAPPY NEW YEAR

Presidents Report
Hi everyone
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR
 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Year.
 

This is the time to start planning for 2008.
 

Starting on Saturday 5th January 2008, it is time to send the the invitations for IWD. The invitations are printed, the labels are printed and the envelopes are waiting. All we need is a few hands to put them all together. Merle has offered her house for this fellowship opportunity. And apparently the Chinese takeaway is pretty good too.
 

We need more Stall Holders for our Women's Health Forum. Please consider people or businesses you know who may be interested. The more we have, the more successful the day will be.
 

The AGM is not far away. At our January meeting, we will be electing a Nominating Committee. It is the job of the committee to identify appropriate candidates and encourage them to nominate for board positions. What can you do to help our club prosper?
 

See you on Saturday.
 

Janet
EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg
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